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26 Langside Road, Hamilton

Key details

Also known as Alva, Dangore, Devoncourt

Addresses At 26 Langside Road, Hamilton, Queensland 4007

Type of place House

Period Federation 1890-1914

Style Queen Anne

Lot plan L3_RP42754

Key dates Local Heritage Place Since — 1 January 2004
Date of Information — May 2011

Construction Roof: Corrugated iron;
Walls: Timber
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This residence was built for Wilfred and Mary Scott Iliff, a civil servant in the Stock Department and his wife,
around 1902. Hamilton, long noted for its grand residences and picturesque setting, was becoming more densely
populated in the early twentieth century, following improved transportation, the appeal of its flood-proof higher
ground and estate sales in the area. Sold by the Iliffs in 1908, the house was used as a residence as well as a
setting for social and charitable events hosted by its subsequent owners, including two landowners of large rural
properties and a justice of the Supreme Court of Queensland. The high set two-storey timber residence, known
variously as ‘Alva’, ‘Dangore’ and ‘Devoncourt’, features prominent verandas and a bay window on the ground
floor. It provides an example of the increased residential development of Hamilton in the early twentieth century
and is a fine contribution to the Langside Road streetscape.
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Note: This information has been prepared on the basis of evidence available at the time including an external
examination of the building. The statement of significance is a summary of the most culturally important aspects
of the property based on the available evidence, and may be re-assessed if further information becomes
available. The purpose of this information is to provide an informed evaluation for heritage registration and
information. This does not negate the necessity for a thorough conservation study by a qualified practitioner,
before any action is taken which may affect its heritage significance.
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